Flag this message

Regarding Donated Books to GNDU, Amritsar

Thursday, 16 June, 2011 2:31 PM

This sender is DomainKeys verified "Dr. H.S. Chopra" <gndu_librarian@yahoo.com> Add sender to Contacts

sohan_tater@yahoo.co.in Dear Sir, To:

Reference your letter dated 23/5/2011 regarding donated books by you to the Bhai Gurdas Library, Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar.

Please find attached photograph of the donated books placed at a proper place in the library. We are really thankful to you for donating very useful and informative books to our library.

With regards,

(Dr. H. S. Chopra) Librarian

Dr.H.S. Chopra Librarian

Bhai Gurdas Library Guru Nanak Dev University Amritsar - 143005

Tel: 0183-2258850

email: gndu_librarian@yahoo.com

chopra_gndu@yahoo.com



25 Ph.D. level Research books on the subjects - Education, Yoga & Philosophy written by Prof. (Dr.) Sohan Raj Tater placed in the Guru Nanak Dev University, Amritsar, (Punjab) Liberary studying for Ph.D. Scholars Dated 17th June, 2011

